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To whom it may concern:

I strongly oppose any further development on the summit area of Mount Washington, a
national treasure sadly desecrated by the existing summit structures, which, aside from the
weather station, exist solely for the benefit of tourists who mostly arrive by car and train. The
hardy hikers do not need such a structure. There are plenty of other spots to build yet another
hotel/event space/etc. - let’s not add to the indignity of the summit area by sullying this unique
resource any further.

I am sorry to hear that Senator Bradley, himself a hiking enthusiast, would not stand against
any further development, and urge him to reconsider his position.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Carla Muskat
Center Sandwich, NH



